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N O T I F I C A T I O N 

It is hereby informed to all concerned that due to the rising numbers of COVID -19 

cases in Dibrugarh University a COVID-RT-PCR Test will be conducted at the Bishnu Rabha 

Rangamancha on 19
th

 January 2022 (Wednesday) from 10:00 A.M. onwards under the 

observation of the District Administration. Hence, all the Teaching and Non-Teaching 

employees of this University are requested to co-ordinate the same and undergo the said test as 

scheduled as precautionary measures to contain the spread of corona virus.   

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 

Dibrugarh University 

Dibrugarh 

Copy forwarded to: 

1. The Hon’ble Vice-Chancellor, D.U. for favour of information 

2. All Heads/Chairpersons/Director of Departments/Centres/Institute, D.U. for information 

3. All Teachers/Officers/Grade III & IV employees, D.U. for information 

4. The Sr. Medical Officer, D.U. Health Centre, for information and necessary action 

5. The Security Officer, D.U. for information and necessary action. 

6. The Programmer, D.U. for information with a request to upload the same on the 

University website. 

7. Office file. 

 

 

Sd/- 

Registrar 

Dibrugarh University 

Dibrugarh 

 

 


